
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                           August 13, 2021 

Contact:  Rep. Calvin Callahan                                                                                             (608) 266-7694 

 

Rep. Callahan Invites Constituents to Participate in Redistricting Process 
Residents will be able to submit their own districting plan online 

 

[Madison, WI] – Representative Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) and his legislative colleagues have launched a 

new website that gives all Wisconsin residents the opportunity to draw and submit their own maps to the 

legislature for review.  

“Wisconsin’s Constitution requires the new boundary lines be drawn through the legislative process and this 

website allows Wisconsinites to be a part of that process,” said Rep. Callahan. “Using the tools on the website, 

you can make a statewide map or a regional plan, or identify a community of interest.” 

The Wisconsin State Legislature is responsible for drawing new district boundaries every 10 years, once the 

federal government has provided the most recent census data. These new boundaries will be used for all 

upcoming elections (local, state, and congressional) for the next decade. 

“As we wait for the drawing tools to upload the census data, I invite my constituents to check out this website,” 

Rep. Callahan continued. “Submissions are being accepted from September 1, 2021 through October 15, 2021. I 

look forward to seeing everyone’s submissions.” 

Visit drawyourdistrictwisconsin.com  

### 

The 35th Assembly District includes all of Lincoln County and portions of Langlade, Marathon, Oneida, and 

Shawano Counties. 

https://drawyourdistrict.legis.wisconsin.gov/

